Foundation 1922

Share your thoughts on Cricklefields

Subject: Share your thoughts on Cricklefields
Message from Billy Green May 26, 2021 21:30
All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the Ilford AC web site link at ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

Please find below details of a short survey from Vision for those of us who use Cricklefields
Dear Sir/Madam,

Sport England and The London Borough of Redbridge are undertaking research to understand participant's experiences of using public leisure centres and their activity habits.

Please note that this survey is completely confidential and all data is collected and processed in compliance with all data protection laws and the Market Research Society Professional Code of Conduct. Responding to these questions is entirely voluntary and the answers that you provide will be presented in aggregate form, and not be linked back to you in any way. In accordance with GDPR, please be reassured that your personal details and individual answers will remain confidential and will not be passed to any other organisation.

Please complete this survey to share your thoughts about your experiences of using Cricklefields Athletic Stadium on your last visit to the centre after 14th April. For the purposes of this research, please answer all questions exclusively in relation to this leisure centre and disregard any others you have visited. Your input will help us understand how members use this centre and improve both its facilities and services going forward.

This survey should take no longer than 5 minutes to complete. If you have any questions regarding this research before or after completing, please email sarahforster@leisure-net.org

Thank you in advance for your participation. If you are happy to proceed and contribute to this project please click on the link below:

 $www.efocus-net.com/dynamic_survey.php?data=1618493139\&id=byegxjH+G9z8hxeeFsfDV\\ Q==$

Andy Jones

Leisure Facilities Operations Manager



Share your thoughts on Cricklefields

Vision RCL

0208 5502366

www.visionrcl.org.uk

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately